
Dear Parent / Carer, 

During the 2022–2023 academic year, students were permitted to wear Hazelwood College’s PE 
kit to school on the days of timetabled PE lessons. This arrangement will NOT continue in 2024–
2025 for KS4/5 students.  

From September students in Years 11–14 must come into school wearing their full school uniform 
on a daily basis. Those who are timetabled for PE will bring their PE kit in a bag and change into it 
at the beginning of their PE lesson using our changing facilities.  

We believe it is important for young people over the age of 14 to change into PE kit at school to 
develop their independence and ensure they are developing good hygiene practices. Public leisure 
and sports facilities can be used independently by young people aged 14+, therefore changing in 
the school setting will equip our young people for life beyond the school gate.  

PE kit can comprise any of the items below. Students should not wear items which are not listed. 

PE KIT  

• College PE shirt (with badge)
• College navy shorts
• College black leggings
• College socks
• College hoodie

• College tracksuit bottoms
• College ¼ Zip Top
• College Gilet (Kays Korner only)
• College Coat ((Kays Korner only)

UNIFORM STOCKISTS 

All items of uniform can be purchased at a reasonable price from our uniform outlets: 

The Sports Company: 553 Antrim Rd, 028 9035 1917 

Kay’s Corner: 295 Shankill Road, 028 9023 9054 

School Days: 271 Antrim Road, 028 9083 3132  

We thank you for your ongoing support. 

Kind Regards,  

………………………………… 
Miss S. Campbell 
Head of Physical Education Department 
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